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REDHILL PRIMARY ACADEMY

Gatcombe Way, Priorslee, Telford, TF2 9GZ

General Enquiries: redhill@redhillprimary.co.uk

Website: https://redhill.ttsonline.net/
Telephone: 01952 327170

Kitchen: 01952 327257
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      5th June 2023
Dear Parents and Carers of Year 6 Children
On Thursday 13th July, the children in Year 6 will be taking part in a visit to Telford College. The event ‘Crucial Crew’ is being coordinated by Community Safety, whose partners include West Mercia Police, Shropshire Fire and Rescue, British Red Cross, PDSA etc. 
Crucial Crew is an annual project that aims to raise children’s awareness of important safety issues, encouranging them to think about their own and others’ safety and guiding them on what to do in a number of potentially unsafe situations. The children will receive a vital ‘keep safe’ message including road safety, water safety, fire safety, stranger danger, alcohol awareness and talking to a trusted adult.

The visit will take place during the school day and the children will arrive back to school in the time for the end of the day. Children will need to wear full school uniform. They should be prepared for any weather, as most of the activities are outside (sun hat, sun cream, rain coat).

The children will need to bring a packed lunch and non-fizzy drinks for the day. If your child would like to order a school packed lunch (£2.35), please can you order via the link below by Friday 7th July. If you are ordering a school packed lunch, please make sure your child has a bag to carry it in. 
https://forms.office.com/e/pT0r2NL55P
The cost of the visit is £3.00. As you know we can only ask for voluntary contributions towards the cost and no child will be treated any differently if they do not pay, however the visit can only go ahead if there is a sufficient level of voluntary contributions. Your payment and consent for the visit should be made via ParentPay by Tuesday 27th June, so that we can make sure that the trip can go ahead. We are sorry, but we cannot accept any other payment methods.

Yours sincerely
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Claire Whiting

Headteacher
“What we instill in our children will be the foundations upon which they build their future” - A Valued Me

Redhill embodies this through our core values of respect, friendship, responsibility, empathy, honesty & independence.
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